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Lisa Larson 
Regula�ons Manager
Maryland Insurance Administra�on

On behalf of Neptune Flood Incorporated , please include these comments in the record regarding the proposed
amendment to Regulation .10 under COMAR 31.03.06 Surplus Lines.  Neptune believes that the proposed
amendment will have the following beneficial effects to the citizens and state of Maryland: 

1. Providing more flood insurance op�ons beyond the Na�onal Flood Insurance Program will offer consumers a greater
range of coverage op�ons, limits, and pricing to be�er match their actual risk.  

2. The diversity of op�ons and simplified quo�ng models of private insurers will result in more agents quo�ng flood and
therefore more uptake of this cri�cal coverage.

3. Clarifying the export qualifica�ons of surplus lines private flood insurance is a proac�ve and appropriate measure given
the lack of availability of admi�ed market flood op�ons.

4. The proposed rule gives useful guidance to banks and lending ins�tu�ons about the acceptability of private flood as
sa�sfactory evidence of insurance.

5. The likely result will be more insured proper�es in the state of Maryland.
6. The private insurers will diversify the risk away from the federal government and the state catastrophe fund. 
7. The increase in premium revenue will benefit the state with greater tax revenue.

We see this amendment as a well-considered expansion of the market to the benefit of consumers and the state of Maryland.
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